
Cooper, Shawn
9/1/2010 12:54:22 PM
Howard, Ted (ted.howard@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3);

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Redacted
Redacted

Redacted
Redacted ; Zigelman, Jacob
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JAZ5)

Bee:
Subject: RE: CPUC Thought Leaders Event

Thanks Ted.

Peter enjoyed the discussion and hopefully the experience was educational and
valuable to the staff on hand.

Best,

Shawn

From: Howard, Ted [mailto:ted.howard@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 12:32 PM
To: Cooper, Shawn __________________________
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E; | Redacted 

Redacted
Subject: CPUC Thought Leaders Event on 9/22/10: Dr. Peter Fox-Penner

Zigelman, Jacob;

Hi Shawn:

Thanks again for helping make Mr. Darbee's Thought Leaders Event a success. He made a compelling 
and convincing argument for the smart grid, and has shown true leadership.

All the Best,

Ted Howard
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